HARBOUR AUTHORITY OF CARIBOU

C/ O JOHN LAKENMAN
PO BOX 813, PICTOU
NS BOK 1HO
The Honourable Catherine McKenna
Minister of Environment and Climate
Ottawa, Ontario

Saturday, June 02, 2018

Dear Ms. MacKenna

On behalf of The Harbour Authority of Caribou directors and members, we wish to express our very
real concern concerning the proposed effluent pipe by Northern Pulp, extending into our marine rich
Northumberland Strait, in Pictou, Nova Scotia. We feel that a much more thorough examination of
the certain repercussions to our fishing industry is not only warranted but imperative.

Please note our strong support for the request from fishermen’s organizations from Nova Scotia, PEI
and New Brunswick and Pictou Landing First Nation to have Northern Pulp’s Effluent Treatment
Project designated a project for Federal Environmental Assessment under Section 14 of the Canadian
Environmental Assessment Act (CEAA) 2012.

Your’s truly A,.M /‘,

David Mac Carthy

Harbour Authority of Caribou President



